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   Week 9 Term 1 2023 Newsletter         

     GARDEN SUBURB PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A caring environment providing quality education 

 

Principals award – Emily B 
Emily is a kind and compassionate student who consistently 
goes out of her way to make sure other students are included, 
respected and happy during the school day. She always 
demonstrates the PBL values of Respect, Responsibility and 
Personal Best. Emily sets a wonderful example to those around 
her by continuously showing support, empathy and kindness 
to her peers.  

 

Share our space 
Garden Suburb PS will be involved in the Share Our Space program over 
the coming school holidays. The outdoor facilities at the school will be open 
from Friday 7 April to Sunday 23 April 2023, from 8 am to 5 pm. The school 
grounds will only be available on weekends and public holidays. Entrance 
to the school grounds will be via the gate near the hall on Progress Place. 
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ATTENDANCE MATTERS:  
Unfortunately, there has been a substantial decrease in student’s whole 
day and partial attendance over the term. The aim is for children to attend 
school for 95% of the time.  
 

Yesterday an attendance letter went home with every student, outlining 
their personal attendance rate for Term 1, 2023.  
 

These letters will be emailed to parents Week 5 and Week 10 each term, 
starting in Term 2. This has been implemented as part of the review of 
attendance procedures at the school.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's attendance, 
please contact your child's teacher. 
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PSSA Sport  
Congratulations to Elijah, Patrick and Eli for representing GSPS at the PSSA 
Football zone trials at Speers Point. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Case, Nixon, Liam and Patrick for representing GSPS at 
the PSSA zone swimming team at the Forum. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ethic Classes Survey Results  
Thank you to all our parents and carers who responded to the 
Scripture/Ethics Classes survey sent out on the Parent Portal.  
The results from the survey showed that the majority of respondents whose 
children did not attend scripture would consider ethics classes as an 
alternative.  
There were two community members who said they were interested in 
volunteering to teach ethic classes and we will be in touch with them soon.  
Once the volunteers have completed the course, we can look at the 
logistics of providing ethic classes at the school later on in the year.   
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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cross Country 
Our school Cross Country race 
will be held next Tuesday 28th 
March. You are welcome to 
attend to watch your child 
participate. Entry will be via 
the front gate only, and we 
ask that you close the gate 
after you enter to ensure 
student safety. The area for 
viewing the Cross Country will 
be on the hill on the bottom 
field. Please also do not allow 
any accompanying children to 
use the play equipment at this 
time as we cannot ensure 
safety. Please see below for 
estimated times, times may 
vary on the day. 
• 11 year boys/girls (9.30 am) 
• 12/13 year boys/girls (9.50 

am) 
• 5/6/7 year boys/girls (10.10 

am) 
• 8/9 year boys/girls (10.40 

am) 
• 10 year boys/girls (11.00 am) 

Coming Up 
Check the Sentral Parent Calendar 

Add these dates to your calendar 
TERM 1 2023  
Week 9  
National Ride to 
School Day 

Fri 24th March 

Harmony Day – Out-of-
uniform day 

Fri 24th March 

P&C Election Day BBQ Sat 25th March 

Week 10   

Cross Country Carnival 
(Parents welcome) 

Tues 28th March  

OOSH Community 
Disco Night 

5:30 – 7:30-pm  
Wed 29th March    

Aboriginal Families 
Breakfast 

8:15am – 9am  
Thurs 30th March 

Assembly (Parents 
welcome)  
PBL Super Raffle 

2:25pm – 3pm 
Thurs 30th March 

Triple M Breakfast 
Radio broadcasted 
from the school – Free 
Breakfast 

5:30am – 8:30am  
Fri 31st March 

SRC Crazy Sock 
Fundraiser for Ronald 
McDonald House 

Fri 31st March  

Week 11  

School Photo Day Tues 4th April 

Easter Hat Parade, 
Family Picnic, Easter 
Fun-Day Treat Meal, 
P&C Easter Raffle & 
PBL Rewards Day 

9:30am start  
Thurs 6th April  

Last day of Term 1 Thurs 6th April 
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We need your help! 
Election Day BBQ - Saturday 25th March 
The P&C will be hosting a Democracy Sausage Sizzle and Cake Stall on 
Election Day to raise funds for the school. 
We are looking for volunteers to help on the day. 
If you can spare a couple of hours, please register using the link below. 
 https://volunteersignup.org/XEJY3  
Thank you for your help! 
GSPS P&C 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/XEJY3
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Tanya & Steve Breakfast broadcast from GSPS 
A parent has nominated Garden Suburb Public School for the 'Triple M 
Tuckshop'. The school has been selected to host next Friday 31st March.  
 

Our Garden Suburb Public School families will be invited to a breakfast 
while Triple M broadcast live from the school. 
 

More information will be sent on the Sentral parent portal after a meeting 
with the radio station on Monday.  
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Drawn: Thursday, 6th April 2023 @ 11am 

Buy your tickets online and go in the draw to win an Easter Hamper! 

          www.raffletix.com.au/gardensuburbpublicschool 
  

http://www.raffletix.com.au/gardensuburbpublicschool
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School photos 
School leader and sport leader photos, as well as whole school photos will 
be available to purchase after the school photo day. We will provide the 
shoot key to the specialty photos when available.   
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The 2023 Premier's Reading Challenge is open! 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) will close on the 18th of August, 
2023. Please remember the challenge is not a competition but an 
opportunity for students to read more and widely. Students can use books 
from their school library, books from home and or books from your local 
library. The expectations and rules can be found on the PRC NSW web 
page. Students can login in and register their books through their student 
portal, using their DET Student login and password.  
 
Happy reading everyone! 
Mrs Hughes  
Teacher Librarian  
PRC coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
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PBL Paddlepops 
 

Congratulations to all the winners, who were 
lucky enough to receive a PBL Paddlepop or 
iceblock this fortnight.  
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      ENVIRONMENTAL NEWS 
 

Week 7, 2023 
As we all know, REDcycle has ceased to collect 
soft plastic through collection bins in Coles and 
Woolworths. This year at GSPS, we have 
continued to collect soft plastic but have had to 
find a new method of disposal other than 
rubbish (landfill). Newcastle Council has a curb 
side soft plastic collection called Curby. Our soft 
plastic is collected and bagged according to 
Curby instructions. A staff member , who lives in 
the Newcastle Council area is registered with 
Curby. The bag is labeled with a Curby sticker 
and the barcode scanned. The bag is then 
placed in their home yellow recycling bin, ready 
for collection. At the recycling plant it is retrieved 
and sent to Curby for soft plastic recycling. At this time Lake 
Macquarie City Council does not participate in the Curby 
program. 

We continue to collect poppers, LOL 
and juice bottles for recycling at 
Return and Earn. On an average 
week $7 is collected. Money raised 
goes towards purchasing items for 
our vegetable garden. 
 

This Saturday 25th March at 8.30pm is 
Earth Hour. The theme is take 
#TimeOutForNature. The goal of 
Earth Hour is to raise awareness of 
nature conservation, 
climate change 
solutions, and how we 

can work together to shape a better future for 
everyone. 

 
Julie Brewer 
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      AWARDS SYSTEM 
 
PBL Awards (Respect Award, Responsibility Award, Personal Best 
Award) are handed out at fortnightly whole school assemblies. These 
awards are designed to recognise students consistently of students in 
the class determines the number of awards that are given. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Book Club 
We kindly ask that all orders for Book Club be made through LOOP. Book 
Club’s online ordering platform. There are extra copies in the office if 
needed. 
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P&C 
Uniform Shop 
Uniforms can be purchased through the QuickCliq system, or by 
returning a form to the school with cash or direct deposit details. 
Uniforms will be sent home with the selected student unless otherwise 
advised in the order.  
Back to School vouchers are able to used at the Uniform. Instructions 
are available in the Sentral under the ‘Resources’ icon> P and C 
Fundraisers and Events folder. 

We have a vacancy for a Volunteer Uniform Shop co-ordinator. Please 
enquire at the office if you are interested. 

 

Canteen 
The cut-off time to place orders through Quickcliq is 9am. Please ensure 
orders are placed well before this time as the system can be overloaded 
at this time. 

Canteen Volunteers 

Fri 24th March Simone, Stephanie, Julia   

Wed 29th March None Wed 5th April Danielle 

Thurs 30th March Gemma Thurs 6th April Alex, Simone, 
Jessica 

Fri 31st March Jenny, Dominique   
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COMMUNICATION 
 

Please use the following forms of communication with the school to stay up to 
date. 

Sentral Parent Portal App  
The school uses the Sentral Parent Portal app to communicate 
all school updates, newsletters, permission notes and 
fundraising opportunities with our parent community. Parents 
can also submit absence requests, check the school calendar 
for upcoming events and message the class teacher.  
All new parents and carers to the school should have received 
a welcome email with instructions on how to register and your 
access key. If you don’t have an access key, please let the 
office know. Parents can have multiple access keys for each 
parent to stay up to date on what’s happening in the school. 

QuickCliq 
Canteen and Uniforms orders can be 

purchased online through the website QuickCliq. Parents 
are encouraged to register an account, add their 
students details to the account and purchase credit 
through the website. For detailed instructions please see 
'How to' guide. 

Website 
Information regarding the school’s policies, planning, 
reporting, expectations, P&C and so much more can 
be found on our website. All parent payments and enrolment applications 
are made online using the quick link tabs along the top of the home page. 

Facebook  
The school has a Facebook page where you can find information on student 
successes, good news stories and community information.  
Our school Facebook page can be found by searching ‘Garden Suburb 
Public School’ on Facebook. 

NSW School Updates app 
The NSW School Updates App has the ability for parents and carers with 
children in multiple schools to receive newsletters and updates within the 
same app and receive push notifications on their phones when newsletters 
and events are posted by the school. Information feeds are filtered by school 
year are customised for parents and carers and includes direct contact line 
details to the school.   
 
 

https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/g/gardensub-p/download-box/QuickCliq_Registration3.pdf
https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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